
 

 

September 22, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Robert Drews 
Superintendent 
Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools 
610 Walnut Street 
Arapahoe, NE 68922 
 
Mr. Dews: 
 
This letter is to inform you that we have received and reviewed the Superintendent 
Evaluation instrument from Arapahoe-Holbrook Public Schools.  Arapahoe-Holbrook Board 
Policy 2230, pursuant to NAC 92 Rule 10: Section 007.06 that was approved by the Nebraska 
Department of Education and the Arapahoe-Holbrook School Board in 2014 remains in effect 
for Superintendent Evaluation in your district. 
 
The superintendent evaluation policies and procedures for Arapahoe-Holbrook Public 
Schools will remain approved until your school revises them.  These documents, including 
this letter, will be added to your school’s file at the Nebraska Department of Education.  A 
copy of the September minutes of the Arapahoe-Holbrook School Board where this new 
instrument was approved will be included as well. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this letter or any of the applicable requirements of Rule 
10: Regulations and Procedures for the Accreditation of Schools, feel free to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Todd F. Wolverton 
 


